2022-PW-16-1
Title: Town Hall Addition
Location: Town of Pelham
ADDENDUM NO. 3
DIRECTIVE

This Addendum shall form an integral part of the plans and specifications for the
above project and shall be read in conjunction therewith. This Addendum shall,
however, take precedence over all requirements of the previously issued drawings
and specifications with which it may prove to be at variance, unless otherwise
clarified by the Engineer.

This addendum must be signed by the Tenderer in the appropriate space and must
be uploaded as a PDF to the bid document with submission.

QUESTIONS

Question 1:

The structural specifications require galvanized finish for exposed steel. On
drawing A4.50, there is a note pointing to the clock tower steel structure
specifying galvanized finish. The clock tower is finished with EIFS stucco system
and therefore is not "exposed". Can you please clarify if galvanizing is required

for the clock tower frame? If so, the cost would be significantly higher for the
clock tower frame.

Answer 1: Galvanizing for the steel tower is NOT required
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Director of Public Works

THE TENDERER SHALL ADJUST HIS BID PRICE ACCORDING TO THE
CHANGES SPECIFIED IN THIS ADDENDUM.



